
TOWNSHIP OF HAMPTON
OFFICIAL NOTICE

The  Township  of  Hampton
Council  will  hold  a  special
meeting  on  Wednesday,
January 8th, 2025, 7:30 p.m. in
the Council Chambers of the
Municipal Building located at
3101  McCully  Road,  Allison
Park,  Pennsylvania,  for
consideration of the following
items:
1)  Possible  adoption  of  a
resolution regarding the 2025
Tax and Revenue Anticipation
Note.
2)  Any  other  business  that
may come before Council
The  public  is  welcome  and
encouraged  to  attend  all
meetings.

Ryan Jeroski
Municipal Manager


